[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear MES Students, 

I’m writing with big, exciting, possibly upsetting news: I have accepted a new job opportunity at the Department of Natural Resources, and my last day at Evergreen will be Friday, March 13. Kevin is working now on getting my position filled as soon as possible, and more information will be announced very soon. 
Working with students has been my favorite part of my job for the last 3+ years. I have enjoyed getting to know many of you well, and helping you to find your way at Evergreen. Thank you for inspiring me with your big ideas and thoughtful approach to environmental challenges. I hope I was able to provide you with at least some of the support and advocacy you needed while navigating graduate school. 
I look forward to staying connected with you personally and professionally as you navigate into your next steps after Evergreen. Please feel free to connect with me on LinkedIn or other social media. While I am leaving my staff role in MES, I am forever an alumna of the program, and hope that our paths will cross soon. Please reach out if you need me. 
In the next two weeks, I’ll continue to send out a weekly email (and possibly a picture of my dog), and should continue to be your first point of contact for general program questions. Whatever I can’t help you with, I’ll refer to Kevin or another appropriate faculty member. 
If you’re able, please stop by the Seminar 2 D1105 lobby from 5-6 on Tuesday, March 2 to say hello and see you soon. There will be pizza and refreshments provided.  

I’m wishing you all the best on everything you’re doing.  
Andrea
